

New Marske News

Together we succeed; Today we achieve.

Tuesday 6th March 2018

Snow disruption



Many thanks to all of our families for their understanding during last week's snow disruption. After speaking to a member of staff who has worked at school for over 20 years, she said she cannot remember a time when there was as much snow and a time when the school was closed for three days.

During each day, staff were in school clearing the site, making sure it was safe for children, but due to the conditions beyond our control, we were unable to open, as were many schools in the area.

Hopefully that is the last of the bad weather and we can now look forward to the warmth of spring.

World Book Day



Due to the cancellation of World

Book Day last week, we have
rearranged a New Marske Book
Day on Friday 9th of March. Pupils
can come into school dressed as
their favourite book character and
will be able to take part in a
number of book related activities.

Family Assemblies

Due to the disruption of last week there has been a change to dates for family assemblies. Family assemblies take place from 2:45pm to 3:15pm on a Thursday. Parents from the class leading the assembly are welcome to attend on the following dates:

- 8th March 2018 Year 2
- 15th March 2018 Year 1
- 19th April 2018 Reception

Parents Evening

Most of the parents evenings last week were disrupted by the weather. If you have a prearranged appointment this week, please stick to that. Teachers will be continuing the parental consultations into next week and will send a letter to parents to rearrange.

PE Kit and Books

Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit for their PE day; ask them, they'll know when it is. Also, please ensure that pupils bring their reading books to school when needed. Pupils in KS1 need to bring their read, write, ink book to school every Monday and pupils in years 3 and 4 need to bring their book in every day.